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Help us prepare for a 
future with Bionic Vision

Do you, or someone you know, have very limited vision?  So little that 
you can just tell if the lights are on or off, where light is coming from, or 
which way it is moving?  Then you can help us!

You are invited to be a part of a research study on Low Vision, conducted 
at the Wilmer Eye Institute at Johns Hopkins and the Chicago Lighthouse. 
The research study will evaluate activities that can only be performed 
with sight, but for which very little sight is all it takes. These activities 
involve common activities of daily living such as finding a dark towel on 
a white towel rack and looking for dishes on a table.  They will form the 
heart of a new training program for people with retinal implants and 
severe vision loss. 

If you participate, we’ll ask you to complete these activities that require 
a small amount of vision, in one or more sessions of 1 – 2 hours.

You will receive a $20 per session completed, for your time.

The study is approved by the Institutional Review Board of Johns Hopkins 
Medicine. 

Please, feel free to contact us at 443-287-0072 (Kemi Adeyemo, Johns 
Hopkins) or 312-447-3233 (Meesa Maeng, Chicago Lighthouse), if you 
need more information about the study or have questions.
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